
From: Jacqueline Morin
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Passs
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 9:02:00 AM

Jacqueline Morin
588 Hillside ave
Berlin, NH 03570

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Do not vote to allow. It is not in the best interest of the state NH.

Sincerely,
Jacqueline Morin
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